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Plymouth, MA— April 2, 2019 — The Plymouth County Commission on the Status of Women and 

Girls (PCCSWG) announces a Regional Public Hearing on the Issues of Women and Girls on Wednesday, 

April 24, 2019 from 4:30-6:30pm at the Plymouth Public Library, Otto Fehlow Room, and 132 South Street, 

Plymouth, MA. 

Citizens, government officials, and organizations that advocate for or provide services to women and 

families in the region are invited to share their concerns in both large and small group session. Oral and written 

testimony will be accepted. Let us know about issues that are important to you, your children, your family and 

your community. This regional public hearing will allow the PCCSWG to collect testimony and learn about key 

resources in the area.  

Established in 2018, the Plymouth County Commission on the Status of Women and Girls represents all 

the towns and cities in Plymouth County including: Abington, Bridgewater, Brockton, Carver, Duxbury, East 

Bridgewater, Halifax, Hanover, Hanson, Hingham, Hull, Kingston, Lakeville, Marion, Marshfield, Mattapoisett, 

Middleborough, Norwell, Pembroke, Plymouth, Plympton, Rochester, Rockland, Scituate, Wareham, West 

Bridgewater, and Whitman. The PCCSWG is responsible for studying, reviewing and reporting on the status of 

women and girls in Plymouth County, and are charged with offering recommendations regarding policy that 

would improve access to opportunities and equality for women and girls in the region.  
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For more information on the event:   https://www.facebook.com/events/1054118484795712/  
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